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To:  All Concerned 
From: Jose Ignacio Álava 
Date: December 13th, 2021 
No. of pages: 1 
PCN-Ref. No.: PC-16 marking improvement 
 

 
Please note that we are changing the PC-16 series marking for improved readability.  
 
Impact marking will be replaced by laser marking starting from January 2022. The only change is the 
marking method, whereas the product, mechanical and electrical specifications as well as numbering 
logic remain the same. 
 
Since some stock with impact marking might remain in the warehouse, mixed marking items may be 
delivered until this stock is finished.  
 

PC-16 marking improvement 
  

Old (impact) marking New (laser) marking 

 

 

 

 
 

 
Sincerely, 
 
Jose Ignacio Álava 
 
 
 
Engineering Director 


